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TERM TWO 2019 
Monday 29th April 
Assembly 2:45pm 
 
Tuesday 30th April 
School Photos 
 
Friday 3rd May 
SDSSA Winter Sport Round 1 
 
Wednesday 8th May 
School Council 7pm 
 
Thursday 9th May 
Mothers Day Stall 
 
Friday 10th May 
SDSSA Winter Sport Round 2 
Mothers Day Breakfast before school 
 
Monday 13th May 
Assembly 2:45pm 
 
Tuesday 14th/15th/16th May 
NAPLAN Language/Reading/Numeracy 
 
Friday 17th  May 
SDSSA Cross Country Jells Park (Year 4-6) 
Piece Together Prep Session 1 
 
Thursday 23rd  May 
Open Night 6-7:30pm 
 
Friday 24th May 
Surprise School Event 
SDSSA Winter Sport Round 3 
 
Monday 27th May 
Assembly 2:45pm 
 
Friday 31st May 
SDSSA Winter Sport Round 4 
 
Friday 7th June 
SDSSA Winter Sport Round 5 - BYE 
Dragon Boat Festival Day 
 
Monday 10th June 
QUEENS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 
 

 Refer to the website for Notices    
http://mountwaverleyheightsps.vic.edu.

au/parent-information/ 
 

  

 

 
 

  

  
   
 
 

 

WELCOME BACK! 
I hope you all had a fantastic holiday and managed to spend some quality time 
with family and friends. I spent most of the holidays painting our house, but 
loved the beautiful warm weather that remained with us throughout most of 
the holiday period! 
  
There were lots of cultural and religious festivities over the break. The Hindu 
festival of Ramanavami, Jewish Pesach, Hanamatsuri (flower festival to mark the 
Japanese celebration of Buddha Shahyamuni’s birthday),  Songkran the 
traditional New Year’s Day festival in Thailand and of course Easter. A time for 
families to rejoice or commemorate.  
 
Today we will be celebrated Greek Easter.  
You may have noticed Greek music playing  
over the loudspeaker to get into the spirit  
of things. Thank you to all the parents who  
volunteered to speak to the students about  
the upcoming festivities. Thank you also to “Greek Bakery” for supplying baked 
goods for each class. Students will have the opportunity to try Tsoureki - a 
traditional Greek bread shared during Easter.  
 
Unfortunately, the holiday period was marred by the terrible tragedy in Sri 
Lanka last week. This event, like the tragedy in New Zealand only a month ago, 
continues to highlight the need for us to reinforce the notions of tolerance, 
understanding, respect and compassion. My deepest sympathies go out to our 
Sri Lankan families and all of those affected at this tragic time.  
 
ANZAC DAY 
Anzac Day, 25 April, is one of Australia’s most 
 important national occasions. It marks the  
anniversary of the first major military action  
fought by Australian and New Zealand forces  
during the First World War. We hope families  
took some time yesterday to discuss the 
importance and significance of Anzac Day.  
 
Our Student Representative Council (SRC) will  
be recognising this historical day at assembly on Monday.  
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SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Just a reminder that School Photos will take place next Tuesday.  
Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform.  
 
For families requesting a sibling photo – these need to be placed online before 
the 29th April. 
 
 
HERALD SUN AND LEADER ARTICLES 
You may have noticed our school name mentioned in the Herald Sun on the 10 April as one of Victoria’s most improved 
schools.  

 

   
 
The Leader newspaper also featured an editorial regarding our Industry partnership this week.  
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Just before the holidays I received a lovely email from 
ACARA (Australian Curriculum, Assessment and 
Reporting Authority) - ‘On behalf of ACARA, I would 
like to extend my congratulations to you and your 
school community on this achievement. Improvement 
in student literacy and/or numeracy of this 
magnitude, as measured by NAPLAN, is significant 
and worthy of highlighting and acknowledging.’   
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HATS! 
As part of our Sun Smart policy students must wear their hats from the 1 of September to the 30 of April. Given the 
beautiful warm autumn weather we have been having, hats are a must! 
 
PIECE TOGETHER PREP SESSION – MAY 17 
On Friday May 11 we will be holding our first Piece together Prep Session -  ‘Story Time’ session from 2:00-3:00pm for any 
4 year olds. Invite a friend and come along with your pre-schooler! 
 
ASSEMBLY MONDAY APRIL 29 
Just a reminder that there will be assembly on Monday April 29 beginning at 2.45pm. 
 
MOTHER’S DAY ACTIVITIES 
Thursday  May 9 Mother’s Day Stall 
Friday May 10  Mother’s Day Breakfast 
 
EDUCATION WEEK - OPEN NIGHT (MAY 23) - WIN YOUR VERY OWN CHROMEBOOK! 
We will be celebrating Education Week with an Open Night on Thursday May 23 from 6-7.30pm. We will be showcasing 
some of the outstanding work students have been involved in alongside technology challenges. On the night we will be 
raffling off two brand new chromebooks! One chromebook will be raffled to new families who tour on the night and the 
other to existing students who complete the activities! A huge thank you to our Industry partners who have donated the 
devices.  
 
We need your old phones AND their charges! 
If you have recently upgraded your phone and no longer need your old one, we would love to reuse it as part of our 
technology upgrade. Donated phones (smart phones) will be used in VR devices and run off our school's network. If you 
are able to help out, please drop them in at the office. Thank you 
 
A Friendly reminder ….  

 If your email details have changed can you please let the office staff know 

 NO right hand turns from the Huntingdale Road Carpark. This is for the safety of students, families and the 
general community 

 Can families of Junior school children (Prep – Year 2) please pack a spare change of clothes. With Winter 
approaching and wetter conditions in the school yard there may be a need to change. Unfortuantely the school 
doesn’t have the resources to supply a change of clothes. 

 
Let’s celebrate… 

 A gentle start back to Term 2 with a three day working week! 
 Oakleigh Bakery for their kind donation to help us celebrate Greek Easter 
 The Kourtis family for baking enough  “Koulorrakia” Easter Cookies for all our students! 

 
 
 

Until next week, 

Sharon 

Sharon Reiss-Stone 
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Wellbeing 

Last term Miss Hannah and I attended the first two days of the School - Wide Positive Behaviours Support 
(SWPBS) professional learning. MWHPS implemented SWPBS a number of years ago and we are now 
working towards refreshing aspects of our approach to gain our acreditation. To assist us with our journey, 
schools implemeting SWPBS are allocated a coach. Reserach has shown that a coaching model is the most 
effective way to assist teachers and staff in developing their skills and knowledge around SWPBS.  Our 
coach, Jo will work closely with our school wellbeing team to refine and embed SWPBS consistently across 
the school. We have established a team of teachers who will be working on implementing SWPBS and 
refreshing the fantastic practices we already have in place.  

The SWPBS framework or approach, supports the wellbeing of all students here at Mount Waverley Heights 
Primary. It also assists in other ways like: 

 Establish a positive school culture  
 Collaboratively develop a behaviour curriculum and explicitly teach positive behaviours across 

multiple school locations 
 Offer a consistent approach to and a common language for ‘visible’ behaviour expectations 
 Provide specific, positive and frequent acknowledgement to students for displaying expected 

behaviour  
 Effectively use behaviour data to assess and inform decision making 
 Maximise academic and social behaviour outcomes for students 

 

Mount Waverley Heights School Expectations: 

 Be Responsible    
 Be Respectful 
 Be Inclusive 

 

                   
 
       
 

 
 
 

Thanks 
 

Carolyn 

Carolyn Datson 
Assistant Principal 
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Toyota Dream Car Competition update! 
 
Wow! Faber-Castell have just delivered a huge  
parcel of art supplies because we were one of 
the schools that submitted the largest number  
of entries into the competition!  
 
Congratulations and thank you to all of the students in  
years 1-6 who have contributed to us receiving this  
awesome prize!  
 

Art News 
 

Mother's Day Breakfast 

There will be a Mother's Day breakfast for the 
Prep - Year 2 Mums before school on Friday 

10th May. 

Notices will be sent home soon with further 
details, but for now please save the date. 

 

 

 

 

Icy Poles 
 

The SRC will be selling Zooper Dooper icy poles at  
lunchtime on Monday the 29th April and 6th May. 

 

Cost: 50c   Limit of 1 per person  
 
 

Mothers Day Stall 
 
This year we will be holding our Mothers Day gift stall 
on Thursday 9th May. Students will have the 
opportunity to purchase a gift for their 
Mother/Grandmother/Special person.  
 
Gifts will be between $1-$5 and parent helpers are 
encouraged to come along to assist with 
wrapping gifts for the children to bring  
home. 
 
 If you have half an hour or so to  
spare between 8.30 and 1 pm,  
please text Charmaine on 0419395605. 
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Please note: that we do not photograph every family within the school. 
Sibling photographs are by request- that is, only families that have placed an order online or via an 
order envelope by day of photography, will have a photograph taken. 
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Hi Everyone and welcome back! While most of you were enjoying a well deserved break 

with your family and loved ones, we were here having an extraordinary holiday program! 

Some of our highlights from these holidays was going to Zone Bowling and Laser Tag, 

becoming Mad Scientists for a day, exploring the Big Goose Farm and lastly, creating our 

very own scented candles. There were so many photos to choose from but here are a few of 

our favourites! 

 

   

 

 

I would like to say a very big and special thank you to Aliyana and Danielle Reeves 

for their very generous donations over the holiday program. Thanks to them 

we were able to run a smooth and engaging DIY scented soy candle experience 

which all children (and educators) loved to do and cannot wait to do again! 

 
 

Coming up this Term: 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

BSC: 

Free Play 

 

ASC: 

Sports Clinic 

BSC: 

Bookworms 

 

ASC: 

Cooking 

BSC: 

Group Games 

 

ASC: 

Guinea Pig 

School 

BSC: 

Mindfulness 

 

ASC: 

Science 

BSC: 

Fruit 

Smoothies 

 

ASC: 

Art 

 

 

From Jayde & the children.                Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 
 

 
 

Extend Update 
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